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Important Upcoming Dates 
 

 
●​ April 2 - Euclid Math Math Contest 
●​ April 3 - Fryer/Galois/Hypatia Math Contest 
●​ April 3 - Parent Teacher Interview/ Degree and Pathway Panel  
●​ April 3 - Dance and Theatre Field Trip 
●​ April 7 - Fire Drill 
●​ April 9-11 - OSSLT 
●​ April 9 - Course Verifications for 2025-2026 due (Email to follow on March 31, 2025) 

 
School Cash Online 

●​ Graduation Ceremony 
●​ School Dance 
●​ Prom (April 1) 

 

School News 

Student Access to School Building 

Families are reminded that students are not allowed to be in the school building 
unsupervised.  All students who are not participating in an after- school extra-curricular 
supervised by a staff must leave the school by 4:00 p.m.  

OSSLT 

Spring session of the OSSLT will be held on April 9-11.  Students who will be writing the 
literacy testing will be notified by email.  This is only for students who have not 
completed the OSSLT requirements in the Fall. 
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Interview Night 

Interview Night is on Thursday April 3, 2025  from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.  
If you cannot attend interview night on Thursday April 3, 2025, please contact your 
child’s teacher to make alternative arrangements for another day.  Please note some 
staff may not be available on interview night as it is a faith day, if you would like to meet 
with a staff member that is not available please email the staff and they will make 
alternative arrangements. 
 
Degree and Pathway Panel Session 
 

 
 



 

Summer School 2025 
YRDSB Summer School information has been updated on their website. Sign-ups occur 
on myblueprint and will start on April 15th. Online courses go quick so be sure to set a 
reminder to register. Attached is the site information and the registration instructions.   
 
 
2025 Healthy Democracy Student Leadership Award. 

Applications are now open for the 2025 Healthy Democracy Student Leadership Award. 

The Healthy Democracy Student Leadership Award, a partnership between the 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) and the Ontario Public School Boards’ 
Association (OPSBA), is being awarded in the amount of $1,000 to one graduating 
English public school student in each of OPSBA’s five regions. Award recipients are 
students of strong leadership skills and potential, who care deeply about their 
communities and furthering their own learning. 

Please share the Healthy Democracy Student Leadership Award flyer and Healthy 
Democracy Student Leadership Award Information Sheet. The deadline for receipt of 
application packages is June 6, 2025 at 11:59 p.m.  

Board News 
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Budget Survey and Consultations 

YRDSB is inviting staff, families, and community members to participate in the annual 
budget consultation process taking place until April 18, 2025. These opportunities for 
staff and public input provide the Board with important information about how staff and 
the broader community would like the budget to be allocated to continue supporting 
student achievement and well-being in York Region. 

Survey: The online survey  will be available until April 18, 2025. 

Public Consultation Date: In addition to the survey, a virtual consultation session will 
take place on Monday, April 7 at 7:00 p.m.: 

●​ For listen only, telephone access to the webinar, dial 647-497-9385 and enter 
access code 732-589-625; or, 

●​ Register for online access to the consultation session.  After registering, you will 
receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.  

 
 

Student Attendance 
 

General inquiries and student attendance information can be sent directly to the AMHS 
attendance email address at alexandermackenziehs.attendance@yrdsb.ca.   
 
You may also call the school Main Office directly at 905-884-0554. 
 
If your child is arriving late to school due to an appointment or another reason, please ensure 
that you confirm their late arrival with a call or email to our attendance office. Thank you. 
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